
CORYDON TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

REGULAR MEETING 

March 10, 2025 

CALL TO ORDER The March 10, 2025 regular meeting of the Corydon Township Supervisors was 
called to order at 6:00 pm by Dennis Faucher, Chairman.  The Pledge of 
Allegiance Followed. 

PRESENT 
 
 
APPROVAL OF  
MINUTES 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
 
ROAD DEPARTMENT 
REPORT 
 
 
SECRETARY/TREASURER 
REPORT 
 
APPROVAL TO PAY 
EXPENSES 
 
CITIZENS CONCERNS 
 
ADJOURNMENT 

Dennis Faucher, Raymond Douglass, Michael Yohe, Supervisors; Lisa Godding, 
Secretary/Treasurer; Public: None 
 
Raymond Douglass made the motion to adopt the February 10, 2025 minutes. 
Michael Yohe seconded, all were in favor. 
 

 PennDot – Liquid Fuels Payment - $27,557.77 (+$29 from last year). 
 Allegheny National Forest – Road Agreements – Supervisors reviewed 

the agreement.  This agreement was a 99-year proposal.  The National 
Forest is “cleaning up” these agreements, and wants to move forward 
with 5-year agreements.  It was agreed by all Supervisors to have Lisa 
Godding move forward with signing this agreement. 

 Allegheny National Forest – Receipts Distribution – This topic has been 
discussed and researched for quite some time.  It has been decided that 
there was no signed agreement that decides the Township’s portion of 
the timber receipts.  No further action is needed. 

 McKean County Board of Elections – Primary Election – May 20th.  
Voting machines will be delivered to the Township the week of  
May 12th – 16th. 

 PSATS – 2024 Reports Audit – Lisa Godding reported that moving 
forward the quarterly reporting of unemployment wage detail and tax 
summaries are to be uploaded from the PAUC site to PSATS.  No further 
action is needed for this audit.  

 

 Road Bonds – Dennis Faucher reviewed the upcoming renewals. 
 
  

Dennis Faucher presented the February Road Report: 

 Plowed Roads 

 Mixed Sand and Salt 

 Worked on Mack Plow 
 

The Secretary/Treasurer report was presented.   
 
A motion was made by Michael Yohe to pay expenses, and a second by 
Raymond Douglass.  All were in favor. 
 
None. 
 
A motion was made by Raymond Douglass, seconded by Michael Yohe; all 
agreed to adjourn the meeting.  Meeting adjourned at 6:19p.m. 
 



Next Monthly Meeting will be held Monday, April 14, 2025 at 6:00 p.m.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Lisa Godding, Secretary/Treasurer 
 

 


